
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
April 7, 2022 

 
Ryan Lauder 
President, Edmonton Public Schools’ Maintenance Staff 
Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE) Local 784 
10989‐124 Street 
Edmonton, AB   T5M OH9 

 

Dear Ryan, 

 
Congratulations on your recent election as President of Edmonton Public Schools’ Maintenance Staff 
Local 784. 

 
Our Board looks forward to working with you. We wish you every success in your new role and we hope 
that the Local and the Division can continue to work together in support of public education in Alberta. 

 
All the best in the coming year. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
Trisha Estabrooks 
Board Chair 

 

 


